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John B. Young, Jr., CEO 
Radiation Safety Officer 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION Ill 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL 60532-4352 

FEB I 8 2020 

Industrial Maintenance Engineering, Inc. 
d/b/a AIS Gauging 

5350 N. 13th St. 
Terre Haute, IN 47805 

Dear Mr. Young: 

On February 14, 2020, you informed us of an error in Amendment No. 17 of your renewed NRC 
Materials License No. 13-32049-01 issued February 6, 2020. In that amendment, we 
inadvertently left the previous amendment number (No. 16) in the headers throughout the 
license. We have corrected this error. Enclosed is a Corrected Copy of Amendment No. 17 to 
your NRC Materials License No. 13-32049-01. We apologize for any inconvenience this error 
may have caused you or your staff. 

Please review the enclosed document carefully and be sure that you understand all conditions. 
If there are any errors or questions, please notify the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 
Region Ill office at (630) 829-9887 so that we can provide appropriate corrections and answers. 

A copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

License No. 13-32049-01 
Docket No. 030-34598 

Si"greJfI 
Bryfn A. Parker 
Senior Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 

Enclosure: Amendment No. 17 (Corrected Copy) 

The enclosed document contains sensitive security-related Information. 
When separated from this cover letter this letter Is uncontrolled. 
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